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Principal’s Newsletter- March 29, 2017 
 

 
665 Elizabeth Street, San Francisco, CA 94114 

www.saintphilipschool.org 415-824-8467 

 

Baseball is Here! 

The crack of the bat and the sound of the crowd are here! 
Springtime brings out the best of the season as we head into 
the final few months of the school year. We are rounding third 
and heading home with the fourth quarter starting this week! 

To celebrate spring and our city’s team, Monday, April 3rd will 
be ORANGE AND BLACK DAY! Students can wear Orange and 
Black attire/Giants gear to show support of the SF team! 

 

Play Ball and here’s to a great season (and a great 4th quarter) 

God Bless,  

Mr. LesCallett  

 

Bruins Sports Corner- 

This week’s games can be found by clicking on the following link: 
http://athletics.cccyo.org/home/?countyID=1 

Please look for the Bruins Gear display in the main hallway through 
the Athletics webpage (http://www.saintphilipschool.org/bruin-
athletics-weekly-update.html ).  For purchasing information, please 
contact Mr. Fabrizio Giamello at bruins@saintphilipschool.org. GO 
BRUINS!  

 

 

Upcoming Events 

March 13-31 

Shield the Vulnerable/Talk 
About Touching Classes 

Throughout Lent 

Lenten Masses and Stations 
of the Cross Presentations  

March 31st 

Third Quarter Report Cards 
Distributed 

 

 

Birthday 
Announcements! 

Happy Birthday to all that 
celebrate a birthday this 
week! Enjoy the Day! 
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Gubbio Project 2017 

Our school (in conjunction with the Parish) is taking donations of new toiletry products as a part of 
the Gubbio Project. This project sends these products to the homeless in the Tenderloin District here 
in San Francisco. If you would like to donate to this worthwhile cause, please place your donations 
in the bin across from the Bruins Bulletin Board in the main office. THANK YOU! 

2017-2018 School Registration Packets 

Your children have received the Saint Philip School registration packets for the upcoming school 
year. If you have not received a set of documents, please contact Ms. Dias through the school 
office. The deadline for returning the registration packets to the office is June 9th, 2017. Thank you for 
entrusting your children to us now and in the future! 

STATE OF THE SCHOOL MEETING-APRIL 6th, 2017 6:30 p.m. -7:30 p.m. 

As we near the end of our school year, I invite you to our first State of the School meeting on 
Thursday, April 6th in St. Philip Church. This meeting will be an outline of what accomplishments the 
school has made this year as well as our plans for the future. The topics will include our 
accomplishments in fundraising, PTA events, Athletics, and more. I encourage at least one 
parent/guardian attend this key meeting. I look forward to discussing with you what wonderful 
things our community has accomplished this school year! 

 

Ring in the Spring with your Saint Philip’s Family! 

Join our school community as we celebrate our fantastic school at the Saint Philip School Auction! 
This event is to be held at the glamorous War Memorial Green Room across in the heart of 
downtown San Francisco. This is the perfect opportunity for you to not 
only support our school, but to have a great time doing it! For more 
information on tickets, donation requests, and volunteer opportunities, 
please check out the links below.  

http://www.saintphilipschool.org/st-philip-auction-and-gala.html  

Donations: 

https://stphilipschool.schoolauction.net/springgala2017/donate_items/new  

 

Tickets: 

https://stphilipschool.schoolauction.net/springgala2017/tickets/ticket_sales  
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Volunteer Opportunities: 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1O1FR9vnp0CqUV16Ja
maJMr6UB-ajPvvZKr0ZiiB0NWQ/edit#gid=0  

School Events- Look to the Bruin Bulletin Board! 

SUMMER CAMP INFORMATION! Please look to the Bulletin Board for 
more information: 

 http://www.saintphilipschool.org/events-bulletin-board.html ! 

More Important News 

PTA Open Positions/Athletic Department Chairperson for 2017-2018 

Our Bruin family is searching for dedicated parents who are 
interested in assisting our school either through becoming 
members of the PTA or Athletics Programs. If you are interested, 
either contact Mr. LesCallett or more information is available on 
the main website in either the PTA or Athletics sections.  

Chocolate Sale Chuck-E-Cheese/ Benihana Day! 

Congratulations to those students and families who have won the 
special lunchtime fun! The event will be held on Tuesday, April 4th 
beginning at 10:30 a.m. The winners have already been informed 
and we are still looking for chaperones. Please contact Mrs. Dias 
(Janice.dias@saintphilipschool.org) if you are interested in 
chaperoning at either event.  

Searching for Web Designers! 

Thank you again to those who have given feedback regarding the 
improvement to our school website. Moving forward, we are 
asking any parents who have the skills and knowledge in this field 
to assist us as we make our improvements to the site. If you are 
interested in this endeavor, please contact Mr. LesCallett through 
the school office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the Community 

Lenten Projects 

(Established by Classroom 
Teachers) 

Wednesday, April 5th 

Third Quarter Awards 
Assembly (6th-8th grade) 
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